

DOC19/48684

Lauren Evans
Senior Planning Officer
Resource Assessments - Planning Services Division
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

lauren.evans@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Lauren

Re: Mount Owen Continues Operations Project – Modification 2 (SSD 5850 MOD2) – Response to Submissions

I refer to your email dated 7 January 2019 inviting the Division of Resources & Geoscience (the Division) to provide comments on the Mount Owen Continued Operation Project – Modification 2 (the Project) Response to Submissions.

The Division has reviewed the information supplied in relation to the abovementioned Project and advises that it has no further comment at this time. The Division requests to review the draft conditions of approval before finalisation and any granting of development consent.

For further enquiries regarding this matter please contact Mr Adam W. Banister, Senior Advisor, Assessment Coordination Unit on 02 4063 6534 or <a href="mailto:assessment.coordination@planning.nsw.gov.au">assessment.coordination@planning.nsw.gov.au</a>.

Yours sincerely

Mr Alex Love

A/Manager Assessment Coordination Division of Resources and Geoscience

21 January 2019